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M+S Hydraulic PLC always avoid using hazardous substances and do not exceed

the permissible limits as it is required in the applicable RoHS Regulations.  

Our products are in compliance with the requirements of EU RoHS Directive

2011/65/ЕU of the European Parliament and of the Council of 8‐th of June/2011,

including amendment 2015/863 (EU) and delegated acts) on the restriction of use of

certain hazardous substances.  

The products for which M+S Hydraulic PLC declared RoHS compliance can be approved

to be RoHS compliant as stated in the Declaration of Compliance and do not contain

the permissible substances limits as per the above mentioned RoHS Regulations. 

The following M+S Hydraulic PLC RoHS declaration could be provided against request:

 For M+S Hydraulic PLC products and components in scope of EU RoHS, M+S

Hydraulic PLC will issue a Compliance Declaration to RoHS Directive 

The assessment is based on supplier declarations as well as agreements with M+S

Hydraulic PLC suppliers both foreign and local ones.   

In case of additional questions please contact your M+S Hydraulic PLC representative. 
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